
Dear students, 

One of the many great aspects of EUC is the opportunity to really involve yourself in student life 
to get the most out of it. Within the student organizations there are a lot of committees that will 
plan events and projects for anything that might interest you, both academic and non-
academic, so don’t hesitate to get involved! Below, two of EUC’s newly elected student 
organizations will introduce themselves. 

 

EUCSA 

Hey hey future tigers! 
 
We hope you are excited to start your time at EUC. We - Kimi, Eileen, Gijs, Alba, Emily and 
Violette - are the board of EUCSA and our goal is to make your university experience 
unforgettable. 
 
EUCSA stands for Erasmus University College Study Association and throughout the year, we 
offer loads of epic activities and events. Picture awesome parties, exhilarating sports, catchy 
music, top-notch sustainability initiatives and so much more – all aimed at helping you connect 
with fellow students, grow personally, and create memories to cherish forever. 
 
Check out the video we've attached to this email where we introduce EUCSA and tell you what it 
means to be part of the association! 
 
So, what next? You can check out our website (https://www.eucsa.nl/) or Instagram (@eucsa) 
for more information, or to just see what the vibe is like. Then, during Introweek, you can get a 
membership for our one-of-a-kind association. 
 
We can't wait to meet you in Introweek, so get ready for college with EUCSA! 
 
Lots of love, 
The 12th EUCSA board 
 

SAAC 

Hello future EUC students! 
 
We are the Student Academic Affairs Council (SAAC). SAAC is the democratically elected 
students’ body, responsible for representing your voices when it comes to the academic part of 
your life at EUC. Our board is composed of students across different cohorts and we represent 
all EUC students in our interactions with staff and management, thus being a contact point 
between students and staff, meaning you can come to us with any academic issues or ideas to 
implement at EUC. 
 
At the start of the academic year we will be looking for a first year representative from your class!! 
To have a better insight into the academic challenges of each year, a First Year Representative 
will be elected at the start of the year, and three general representatives from each cohort.  
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eucsa.nl%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ctenhengel%40euc.eur.nl%7C06220a9d6a02449da17f08dc8d5042a6%7C715902d6f63e4b8d929b4bb170bad492%7C0%7C0%7C638540623567858674%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C60000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PNdU8XLgTp9tyQB78oxgVvrMMblVuzZ%2F%2FibtRv0frfA%3D&reserved=0


The First Year Representative will be part of the SAAC board and the main representative for all 
first year students thus ensuring that SAAC caters to and addresses the concerns of your cohort. 
It is a great opportunity for you to speak up for your cohort, as well as get a better understanding 
of EUC. Furthermore, as a member of the SAAC Board, you will have the chance to interact with 
tutors and management.  
 
The General Representatives are an extension of the board, to help spread information from 
SAAC and to collect information from students to help improve SAAC Board’s initiatives and 
projects while also expanding their reach. This is a great opportunity to get to know students from 
other cohorts and have more impact on the ongoing academic projects in EUC. 
 
We can’t wait to meet you guys! If you have any questions you can find us on instagram 
@saacboard or email us at saacboard@gmail.com 
 
From your SAAC board, 
Akshaj, Baptiste, Zaid, Paul and Samin  
 

 

Below some of the important dates coming up to prepare for your journey as a student. You can 
check their websites for more information. EUC’s introweek is the only mandatory part, the rest 
is not mandatory, but it’s a good way to learn more about the city and university, so it’s 
recommended if you have the time.  

Pre academic programme: July 29 – August 16 

Eurekaweek: August 18-22 

Introweek EUC: August 25-29 

Join the Class of 2027 Instagram and Whatsapp:  

On behalf of everyone at EUC,  

Kind regards / Met vriendelijke groet,  
 
Roel ten Hengel 
Student Life Officer 
Erasmus University College 
 

mailto:saacboard@gmail.com
https://www.eur.nl/en/education/bachelor-programmes/admission-and-application-bachelor/pre-academic-programme
https://eurekaweek.com/
https://www.eur.nl/en/euc/application-admissions/information-admitted-students/euc-introweek
https://www.instagram.com/euc2027?igsh=MWl3Z3p6aWJ4dW1zMw%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
https://chat.whatsapp.com/EmMWXqDR9hVH2H3xVkvddD

